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Heller: VA to Extend William Bee Ririe Hospital Contract

Ely, NV – U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) announced today that the Department of Veterans Affairs (VA) has extended its contract with William Bee Ririe Hospital through September. Heller released the following statement: 

“This is a positive step for Ely veterans and the community who spoke up and made sure their voices were heard. While we are encouraged by this development, we will continue to reach out to the VA and the community to protect the care our veterans deserve. Rural health care for our nation’s veterans remains a top priority, which is why I will continue working toward a permanent solution that will best serve Ely and the surrounding veteran communities.”
[bookmark: _GoBack]
###

[image: cid:image005.png@01D15EA3.CEBDCB00][image: cid:image006.png@01D15EA3.CEBDCB00][image: cid:image007.png@01D15EA3.CEBDCB00]





image3.png




image4.png




image1.png
Press Release D





image2.png




